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***TRAVEL ADVISORY*** 
 

RAILROAD REPAIRS SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 2-6 ON  

LAWNDALE ROAD IN FINKSBURG 
 

Lawndale Road Closure Begins at 9 a.m..; Drivers Should Plan for Additional Travel Time 

 

(May 17, 2017) – On June 2, Maryland Midland Railway will close a section of Lawndale Road 

between River Downs Drive and Prestwick Court in Finksburg, weather permitting.   

 

Crews will close the road between Friday, June 2 at 9 a.m. and Tuesday, June 6 at  

5 a.m. Scheduled work includes replacing deteriorated concrete panels at the railroad crossings 

and repaving the railroad approaches.  Motorists will be directed to use the following detour 

route:  Lawndale Road to MD 91 (Emory Road) to MD 140 (Baltimore Boulevard) to 

Sandymount Road.  

 

SHA reminds drivers to adhere to the posted speed limits and remain alert while driving. For 

more information, customers may call Maryland Midland Railway at 443-277-3771 or the SHA 

District 7 Office at 301-624-8100. 
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